
 

 

QCAT Practice Direction No 4 of 2015 
 

QCAT Registry Christmas Closure – 2015 
 

1. The QCAT registry located on Level 9, 259 Queen Street, Brisbane will 
be closed from 4.30pm Thursday, 24 December 2015, and will re-open 
on Monday 4 January 2016.  

2. The Magistrates Court registry throughout Queensland also process 
QCAT applications and those registries will be closed pursuant to 
Magistrates Court Practice Direction 1 of 2015, from Monday 21 
December 2015 to Friday 1 January 2016 inclusive. 

 

Justice David Thomas 
President 
 
27 October 2015 


